

## CUSHING ACADEMY

ASHBURNHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 01430-8000 (508) 827-5911 FACSIMILE: (508) 827-6927

February 7, 1994

Principal Chief Wilma P. Mankiller Cherokee Nation P.O. Box 948 Tahlequah, OK 74465

Dear Chief Mankiller:

I was delighted to receive your letter of February 1. We are so pleased that the boys are strongly considering Cushing for the fall of 1994. I have already forwarded the academic year materials you requested and will have the summer session materials sent today.

Dr. Curry has shared with me the wonderful news that you will be our Commencement speaker. I will be happy to provide transportation to and from Boston, and I have made reservations for you in a ground floor suite at the Westminster Village Inn, about 15 minutes from campus, if you would like to stay in the area.

Please let me know if I may be of any assistance to you at anytime. I look forward to seeing you in June.

Cordially,

Ruth J. Mitchell

Director of

Institutional Advancement

RJM/plc

6/3-

6/5-